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Julie D'Agostino
JMD Building Products LLC
40 Pier Lane West
Building 1
Fairfield, NJ  07004

RE: Next Annual Review Date: 30-Aug-2024

Dear Julie D'Agostino:

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.39, we are pleased to inform you that
your firm remains eligible as a Small Business Enterprise (SBE), with the
Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA), under North
American Industry Classification System (NAICS) Code(s):
                          
NAICS CODE DESCRIPTION

332312 Fabricated Structural Metal Manufacturing

423320 Brick, Stone, and Related Construction Material 
Merchant Wholesalers

423390 Other Construction Material Merchant Wholesalers

423510 Metal Service Centers and Other Metal Merchant 
Wholesalers

423720 Plumbing and Heating Equipment and Supplies 
(Hydronics) Merchant Wholesalers

424950 Paint, Varnish, and Supplies Merchant Wholesalers

             
Your firm's next annual continuing eligibility review is scheduled above.
You will be required to submit the following: a) SBE No Change Statement;
b) signed and notarized Personal Financial Statement; c) signed copy of the
firm's Federal Income Tax Return for that year, including attachments; and
d) signed copy of the 51% owner(s) Federal Income Tax Return(s), including
attachments.

You can access this form by going to WMATA's Supplier Portal and Sign-in
using your User Id and Password. Navigate to Main Menu, click on
DBE/SBE/MBE Certification.

Failure to provide the requested documents, in a timely manner, may result 
in immediate actions to decertify your firm's eligibility as a Small Business 

https://supplier.wmata.com/psp/supplier/SUPPLIER/ERP/h/?tab=DEFAULT


Enterprise with the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority. 

Any change in the ownership, control or management of your firm, must be 
reported on an SBE Notice Regarding Change, and submitted, no less than 
30 days, after any change(s) have taken place.  

Any questions or concerns feel free to contact SBPOHotline@wmata.com.

Sincerely,

Marlo Johnson
Manager, Small Business Programs


